Nyaladzi Nleya

From: Nyaladzi Nleya

Sent: Tuesday, 23 June 2020 16:48

Subject: RE: NOTIFICATION OF RECEIPT OF AN ENVIRONMENTAL AUTHORISATION FOR THE PROPOSED
INSTALLATION OF (BESS) AT THE EXISTING WITZENBERG SUBSTATION (DEA Reference:
14/12/16/3/3/1/2106)

Attachments: Environmental Authorisation Letter 14-12-16-3-3-1-2106.pdf; National Appeal Regulations.pdf

Tracking: Recipient Read

Heloise@witzenberg.gov.za
michelle@witzenberg.gov.za
Pierre@witzenberg.gov.za
quinton@capewinelands.gov.za
alvan.gabriel@westerncape.gov.za
Adri.LaMeyer@westerncape.gov.za
obaloyi@environment.gov.za
Tnethononda@environment.gov.za
erossouw@bgcma.co.za
nfeni@bgcma.co.za
phuntly@capenature.co.za
manager@cerescbi.co.za
erinnasson@gmail.com
tmgoboza@witzenberg.gov.za
dutoitgroup@dutoit.com
Nkhensani Khandlhela Read: 23 Jun 2020 17:06
Thabile Sangweni

Donald Matjuda

Justine Wyngaardt

Dear Stakeholder,

Kindly be informed that the National Department of Environment, Forestry and Fisheries has granted Eskom SOC Ltd
a positive Environmental Authorisation for the Proposed Installation of Battery Energy Storage systems (BESS) and
its associated infrastructure at the existing Witzenberg Substation, Witzenberg Local Municipality, Western Cape
Province. The Authorisation was granted on 17 June 2020 and was issued to the applicant and GA Environment on
19 June 2020. Please find attached an Environmental Authorisation Notification letter and a copy of the National
Appeal Regulations 2014, as amended for your information and record. A copy of the Environmental

Authorisation is available on request.

Please note that you can make an appeal against this decision by no later than the 13 July 2020 in accordance with
Chapter 2 of the National Appeal Regulations 2014, as amended.

Kind regards



Nyaladzi Nleya
Senior Environmental Assessment Practitioner
+27 78 329 7918

GA Environment



